
The Association of County Commissions of Alabama and 

The U.S. Attorney’s Office for the Middle District of Alabama 

presents 
 

          BELOW 100 Intensive: 
                   Officer Safety Training 
                                                   (No cost to Law Enforcement) 

 

Wednesday, Sept. 30, 2015– Prattville, Autauga Co., Ala. 

 

The BELOW 100 Mission: 
Reduce line-of-duty deaths to less than 100 per year. 

(Not seen since 1944!) 
 
 

"Safety is our destination - the Below 100 Campaign is the vehicle taking us there." 
Paul Cappitelli, Former Executive Director, Commission on Peace Officers Standards, California 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To register, email the following information to: 

Marcia Collier at mcollier@alabamacounties.org 
1) Rank / Title 

2) Name  

3) Agency 

4) Address 

5) Phone numbers 

6) Email Address 
  

Instructor: Doug Howard, Law Enforcement Coordinator, 

U.S. Attorney General’s Office.  Directions and parking 

instructions will be sent with registration confirmation.  

Need more info.?  Call Marcia Collier at 334-263-7594.  
 

 

NOTE: There is no registration fee for law enforcement to attend this training. 

However, seating is limited so do not delay in registering ASAP. 

Wednesday, September 30, 2015 

8:30am-12:30pm 

Autauga County Administration Bldg.  

135 N. Court Street 

 Prattville, AL 36067 
 

mailto:mcollier@alabamacounties.org

